
Dhawan, Neelam, NMENV 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Becky 

Dhawan, Neelam, NMENV 
Monday, March 19, 2007 9:56 AM 
'Becky-Coel Roback' 
Young, John; Dave 
MM/TS Sampling Notification 

I received your messages as well as your fax that you want to start sampling soon and have not been able to give 
us the required 15-day notice. I was out of the office Thursday and Friday. 
I'm approving the sampling notification for this sampling event as proposed in your March 16, 2007letter, but in 
future please try to meet the 15-day notification requirement. 
Let me know when youll be collecting samples at Mortandad Slope, I may be able to come and observe. 
Call me at 476-6040 if you have any questions. 
Nee lam 

Neelam Dhawan 
Environmental Specialist, Hazardous Waste Bureau New Mexico Environment Department 2905, Rodeo Park 
Drive East, Building 1 Santa Fe, NM 87505 Phone (505) 476-6040 I Fax (505) 476-6030 Main HWB Phone 
(505) 476-6000 
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